



Trampoline East

Committee meeting 29/5/19 at 8pm

Venue: via teleconference (details via email)

Apologies: Karly Good, Dave Kingaby, Charlotte Canniford

Present – Stuart K, Tony F, Phil D, Pat D, Andrew A, Nicki W,

Agenda

- Agreement of last meeting minutes - Agreed
- Committee reports (if available)
 - ECGA report has been circulated to the committee.
- Next years' competitions dates and venues.
 - 13/10/19 Harlow
 - 9/2/20 Fenland Flyers (will need to bring in the landing gear for DMT)
 - 15/3/20 Hatfield Regional semi final (will need to ship in equipment)
 - East Region Championships date and venue yet to be decided. NW to email Ministry of Air to see if they can host on 17/11/19 and what equipment they have.
 - Any open competitions which rely on BG membership for insurance purposes need to be sanctioned with BG (Sharon Wood) – NW to seek approval.
- Open competition structure for East Region championships.
 - Open structure approved for trampoline – Thank you to DK for his time in setting this up. DMT will follow the 5 band levels which have already been set up by Phil previously. Will need a level 5 DMT cup – SK to organise.
- Officials and fines
 - NW/RP/AA to discuss and feed back to committee for approval.
- Ways to improve disability involvement.
 - How can we encourage clubs to offer disability trampolining within their setting? This could feed through to competitions in time.
 - NW to contact a coach in the region who has expressed an interest in disabilities to see if we can get more focus and encouragement in this area.

- Starting up Coaching clinics again?
 - Paul Greaves does clinics – would be valued if he was available.
 - NW to speak to ECGA to enquire if there is any funding available for this
 - Phil D to have an informal chat to Paul to see if he would be interest and at what ballpark cost.
 - Include a Coach-Ed day for level 2 coaches to help keep current and informed. – TF could organise this part with other tutors in conjunction with a coaching clinic.
- AOB
 - AGM date – circulate potential dates over email
 - Judging courses – more club judge courses required, need to submit an expression of interest
 - NW Thanked Pat Dodson on behalf of the committee for getting the team together for the NDP team final, and the work involved in this. Hoping the event will be another successful one for us.
 - DMT will need more HPC level coaches for next year in the NDP team finals to cover the level of performers.
- Date for next meeting
 - Potential dates to be circulated via email.

Meeting closed 21.25